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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 002488 
Date 3 July 2018 
 

Health Schools Programme 

 
Request: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the 
following information: 
 
1.  Does your authority currently provide or commission a local Healthy Schools 

Programme or a similar type of programme based on the former National 
Healthy Schools Programme where schools are recognised for the work they 
do in supporting the health and wellbeing of pupils? 

 
2.  If yes, who is the Programme funded by or do schools have to pay for or 

contribute to the Programme themselves? 
 
3.  If schools have to pay for or contribute to this Programme themselves, how 

much is an individual school charged per year? 
 
 
In response to your above questions, City of Wolverhampton Council do not offer 
any local healthy schools programme or similar work – local programmes ceased 31 
March 2018. 
 
 

 
 


